

[\[PUBLIC\]](#)

January Staff Meeting Notes

[Saturday January 21st 7pm EDT](#)

- **Creative**

- Staff reminded of the last speedbuild event of the current revision.
- Staff informed that the creative changeover schedule will be posted imminently.
- Request for assistance from staff in adding minor details to the final map.
- Notification that the Gingerbread House contest has been dropped due to lack of participation.
- Staff reminded that the speedbuild arena contest is ongoing, and that the deadline may be extended.
- Notification that Creative is looking into switching versions of WorldEdit, due to various enhancements on offer.
- Notification that the new rev will be running 1.11.2, and the announcement post will be amended accordingly.

- **PvE**

- Staff notified that PAdmins recently had a meeting to determine plans for the remainder of Rev 19, and Rev 20 going forward.
- Staff informed that PAdmins are aiming to announce a tentative start date, for the next rev, a little earlier than has generally been typical in the past.
- PAdmins indicated that they were keen to garner as much feedback as possible, and that mid-rev subreddit/forum posts would be released as of this meeting.
- PAdmins are discussing how best to approach events etc. during the earlier part of the rev, recognising ongoing feedback that suggested big events were disruptive to early gameplay.
- Staff notified that a Valentine's event had been announced.
- Staff reminded of the upcoming Admin Hunt weekend event.
- PAdmins and techs have been discussing an imminent switch to 1.11.2, assuming plugin updating and testing goes well.
- Staff informed that PAdmins would be checking in, individually, with all P-orientated moderators, to make sure everyone was comfortable with all aspects of P moderation.
- Reminder to all staff, to re-read general P related rules on region creation and expansion. PAdmins indicated that the PvE moderation guide would be reviewed, in order to ensure rules are as clear as possible.

- **[Redacted] Update**

- Updates were provided for ongoing projects that are not public at this time.

- **Minigames**

- Request for occasional volunteers to head up the minigames FFS night.

- **Head Admins**

- Reminder to all staff that information on all our plugins can be found on the relevant wiki page.
- Discussion on moderator coverage, and specific needs for the upcoming period. General consensus that no specific need could be identified on any servers at the present time.
- [Redacted] discussion of an upcoming project.
- Request for staff to please check help request forums for extra tasks in need of people to assist or manage.

- **Open Floor**

- Request for detailed information on installation of recommended mods for moderation.
 - Request for a refresher course from CAdmins on C moderation, so that more moderators can help out there as needed. CAdmins agreed to organise.
 - PAdmin request for feedback on P Changelog and suggestion-box response posts.
- General consensus was that they were useful and well received.